BUSINESS
DEPARTMENT

The Business Department staff agrees that
not only had the number of students enrolled
in the business courses increased, this year, but
also that students’ enthusiasm and seriousness
to achieve had also grown. More business stu-
dents who thought their formal education
would end following high school have decided
to improve their skills further by going to two-
year colleges.

Although the cut in the budget prevented
the Business Department from acquiring addi-
tional business machines, DECA and CO-OP
were still offered as a means of providing the
student an experience in competitions during
and after school.

B e vt e

George Esposito busy with business,

“Dear M;z, Life is bard” Jean Poguette.

“It's amazing what typing students can do to the English

language.” Frances DeSalvo.




